
November 2, 2021 
 
County of Sonoma 
Board of Supervisors 
575 Administration Drive, Room 100A 
Santa Rosa, CA 95403-2887 
 
Brittany Jensen 
Gold Ridge RCD 
2276 Sullivan Road 
Sebastopol, CA 95472 
 
Subject: Letter of Resignation 
 
Dear Ms. Jensen and Members of the Gold Ridge RCD Board and Board of Supervisors, 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve on the Board of Directors of the Gold Ridge Resource 
Conservation District (RCD) as an Associate Director since December 2012 and a Director since 
January 2015. 
 
I am writing to confirm my resignation from the Board of Directors for Gold Ridge RCD effective 
November 1, 2021.  My family and I relocated to Washington State over the past few months, and it 
makes sense to have a local resident on the board at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Torrey Olson 


